







28 January 2018


Our Ref: HP7416



Dear Parents/Guardians
Year 6 Open Afternoon

[bookmark: _GoBack]On Wednesday 6th February we would like to open our classroom doors and invite you into school. You will have the opportunity of looking through the children’s work on “World War 2” which has been their topic theme this term. 

The session will start at 2.30 pm. 

We look forward to seeing you.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 


Yours sincerely




Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
